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Wellsville Joint Recreation Commission knows the community is eager to get 

summer ball started amid the recent events of the COVID-19 pandemic. We are 

working in conjunction with the county and state on their regulations for the stay-

at-home order and group limitations. We appreciate your patience during these 

times and want you to know we are doing all we can to get the complex in shape 

for a potential season.  

WJRC originally intended to meet mid-April to discuss the possibility of salvag-

ing our summer ball seasons, but with the stay at home order in affect until late 

April, we are not in a place to make a decision at this time. WJRC plans to hold 

our scheduled May 6th Board Meeting to discuss the upcoming seasons. We have 

consulted other recreation entities around the area and this is the same steps they 

are taking as well.  

We have extended the deadline for summer ball registrations to May 8th. We hope 

to have a decision at our May meeting, which will give participants who have 

waited until a decision has been made, a chance to sign up. We will inform the 

community the second we have come to a decision.  

We thank you for your time and hope everyone is staying safe during this unprece-

dented time.  

Thank you. 
 
 
Wellsville Joint Recreation Commission 


